The Town of e
If You Lived Here gYou Would Be Home Now

COMMISSION WORKSHOP MEETING
MINUTES
AUGUST 25, 2025 - 5:00 P.M.
BRIDGEVILLE PUBLIC LIBRARY & ZOOM

A regularly scheduled Commissioners of Bridgeville Workshop was held on August 25, 2025, at 5:00
PM, at the Bridgeville Public Library, and via Zoom. The following were present:

John Tomeski President

Darrynn Harris President Pro Tempore
Nadine Bravo Secretary

Tom Moran Commissioner

Robert Dutton Commissioner

Bethany DeBussy Town Manager

CALL TO ORDER:
The meeting was called to order by President Tomeski.

QUORUM PRESENT:
President Tomeski reported that a quorum was present to conduct Town business.

PUBLIC COMMENT:
No public comment.

OPEN DISCUSSION:
SPECIAL EVENTS

Town Manager DeBussy presented the application for the Hometown Carnival night for
approval at the next Commission Meeting.

OPEN DISCUSSION:
FY26 CAPITAL BUDGET/CAPITAL PROJECTS REVIEW AND UPDATES

Town Manager DeBussy presented items for consideration for the Capital Budget from all
departments; Public Works Superintendent Slater and Chief Parker were present for questions.
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GENERAL CODE UPDATES/CODE REVIEW

Town Manager DeBussy stated there is no update at this time.

MISC

Town Manager DeBussy provided an update on the work at Town Hall for the Park project;
Phase 1 has started.

All documents were submitted for the FY25 audit to Lank Johnson Tull, CPAs.
An update for street acceptance requests was submitted for the next Commission Meeting.

A written request for inter-municipal assistance from the Town of Greenwood was received from
their Council. Commissioners positively discussed the request, but will not assist the Town of
Greenwood until their legal issues have been handled.

Commissioners discussed questions received regarding crosswalks in Heritage Shores, and
possibly a town-wide study for the need of crosswalks.

GOOD OF THE ORDER:

Commissioner Dutton gave thanks for all who came to the Community event at Williams Chapel
Church.

Commissioner Bravo stated she attended the event at the church and had a good time, and also
gave thanks for the employee appreciation event held last Saturday.

Commissioner Harris agreed with Commissioner Bravo's comments for both events. He stated
they were well received in the community, and thanked Town Manager DeBussy for organizing
the employee appreciation event.

Commissioner Tomeski thanked all for the employee appreciation event, stated that the food was
good and he wanted to stay the whole night, but was booked elsewhere.

EXECUTIVE SESSION

A motion was made fo enter Executive Session at 5:47 pm by Commissioner Moran, seconded
by Commissioner Harris. Motion carried. 5 Yes votes, 0 No votes.

Executive Session ended at 7:19 pm.
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ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting was adjourned at 7:46pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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Nadine Bravo, Commission Secretary

Sheltey La@%n, Transcriptionist




